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Hauke Jagau  
Regionspräsident   
der Region Hannover 

Hannover, 19.12.2018 

„The ‚Night‘ Holocaust Concert“  im Congress Centrum Hannover (HCC) 

Dear Mr. Tsaliuk, 

January 27, 1945 is inextricably linked to German history. As an International Day to 
Commemorate the Victims of the Holocaust, the date has commemorated the liberation of the 
Auschwitz concentration camp since 2005. 2020 marks the 75th anniversary of this day. 
On this occasion, the Hanover region is bringing an international concert event to Hanover in 
cooperation with the Capital of Lower Saxony,  Hanover, Villa Seligmann and the Association for 
International Understanding and Tolerance. "The 'Night' Holocaust Concert" stands for cohesion, 
memory and tolerance and will have its German premiere on Monday, January 27, 2020, 7 p.m. in 
the Congress Center Hanover (HCC), Theodor-Heuss-Platz 1, in Hanover. 

We are very happy to have you as a contributor to this special project and therefore cordially invite 
you from Saturday, January 25th to Tuesday January 28th 2020 to Hanover. The rooms are 
booked for you in the DORMERO Hotel, Hildesheimer Str. 34. 

With warm anticipation we look forward to beautiful and intensive encounters and a successful 
event 
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